From: Linda Bernardi

To: Lauren Anderson

Subject: Construction permit for 3675 West Mercer Way
Date: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 2:33:42 PM
Importance: High

Hello Lauren,

Hopefully you have received my voicemail. This is the 3 letter | am writing following each of the
public notices which are sent for the upcoming projects relating to 3675 and other on West Mercer
Way.

As indicated in my earlier communication, with the current waterfront project, we have been facing
extreme situations on West Mercer Way around our driveway for the last 18 or more months. As
indicated earlier, as the parked cars were totally blocking our view and could case major accidents,
working closely with the mangers of the current construction projects, we were able to place
permanent cones to give us visibility for oncoming traffic and clear the driveway to our mailboxes.

With the new permits posted, the concern is where are the construction worker cars going to park?
We already have the main fire hydrant blocked every day as there are on the average about 25 card
each weekday. We also have no space left for the non construction related tenants to have vans or
cars which can not fit in our driveway to park on west mercer way. Clearly the property owners are
making no effort to solve this problem and | am concerned about even more cars parking- as we
have no spaces. Also, WE WILL NOT be giving up the area we have blocked to give us visibility.

We expect our city to equally pay attention to our concerns as it does in issuing permits. We all have
hopes and expectations from the City of Mercer Island. Appreciate your help on this.

| understand that concerns are due to you by June 301, 1 am happy to come and meet with you or
have you come by on a weekday to view this mess first hand. | am quite fed up with this mess and
we as residents need equal access to public parking surrounding our houses. So not only our
current problem needs to be resolved but we will not tolerate a bad situation getting far worse than
itis now.

Many thanks. Let me know what venue works best for you as we want to make sure our concerns
our noted pre the deadline.

Thank you for your understanding.
Linda Bernardi
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